
  

February 22, 2021  

Dear Holmes Parents/Guardians:  

I want to take this opportunity to provide you with more information regarding the Return to 
In-Person Learning information shared in the YCS district update. Please review the details below. 
Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.  

Return to Learn Phase-In Dates, Weekly Schedule and Bell-time:  
● ​Monday, March 1, 2021 ​- ​PHASE-IN ​of Remote ​Elementary Students ​by grade​ ​(​starting 

with the lowest grade level in the building​), per building.  
● The Bell-time and Weekly Schedule is Monday-Thursday, 8:00am-2:00pm. ​Fridays​ ​will 

continue to be an asynchronous day throughout the academic school year, with​ ​teacher office 
hours available between 9:00am-11:00am.  

● Due to the M-STEP assessment window, multiple grade levels may be phased in​ ​faster 
than the two week intervals. Below are the projected phase-in dates:  
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Teacher name Phase in Date 

● Mr. Burrows 

● Ms. Dennis 

● Ms. LaGoe 

● Ms. Maggetti 

● Ms. Miller 

● Ms. Webb 

 

 

Monday, March 1st 

● Ms. Bailey 

● Ms. Barrett 

● Ms. Bruzzano 

Monday, March 15th 

● Ms. Bearman 

● Ms. Herrin 

● Ms. McKinney 

● Ms. Whited 

● Ms. Kim 

 

Tuesday, April 6th 

(Spring Break is 3/29 -4/5) 



  

 

Please note that phase-in dates are subject to change due to many factors, including but not 
limited to bus transportation, school closings related to COVID-19, inclement weather, or other. 
I will keep you informed on any changes or updates throughout the phase-in process.  

Holmes Fully Online Students:​ ​Students who signed up for the fully online program in September 
will remain online through the end of the school year.  

Bus Transportation:  
Bus transportation is available for students who reside within the district boundaries. Bus stops and 
route assignments are scheduled by the transportation department and will be made available prior to 
the start of students' first day of in-person learning.  

Breakfast and Lunch:  
All Holmes students are eligible for a FREE breakfast and lunch, which will be provided each day. 
Students may bring their own lunch if desired.  

I will continue to communicate more information in the coming weeks.  If you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to reach out to me at ​ganglin3@ycschools.us, ​or by phone at (734) 
221-2102.  

Sincerely,  

 
Gregory Anglin, Principal 
Holmes Elementary 
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